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October 20, 1970

Mr. Henry Nye

Honeywell Information Systemr Inc,
575 Technology Square

Third Floor ‘
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Henry:

Please remove at your earliest convenience, after November 15, the
currently installed DSU 10 subuystem attached to the Multics Development
Machine., Since this is the last {ile on the system, the controller, file
electronics, air compressor and all other related hardware are involved.

Please jlet us know as soon as you have a shipping date so we can arrange
for riggers and the physical removal,

Weston J. Burner, Director
Information Processing Center

WJB/prm

cc: Multics Administrative Distribution
IPC Section Managers
Mr. G. Kleinow



